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TELL US  
YOUR IDEAS

Hydro is calling on ex-employees and their families, or other 
community members, to suggest a way to remember the 
region’s aluminium smelting history. 

We want the community to tell us what they think would be a 
fitting tribute to all the workers who have been involved with 
the smelter since production began in 1969.

Hydro is also seeking suggestions on the particular elements of 
the history that should be included, if a mural or a sculpture, or 
similar, was agreed upon.

Feedback is requested by the end of August 2015 to allow ideas 
to be considered and planning to commence.

PLEASE LET US KNOW:

Call the community 
information line  
1800 066 243

Email us on  
community.kurri@hydro.com

Call or email and we will 
send you a fact sheet.


